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/LLINDIS POWER 00MPANY
CLINTON POWER STATION. P.o. BOX 678. CLINTON. ILLINOIS 61727

October 9, 1984

Docket No. 50-461

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U..S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Clinton Power Station, Unit 1
Assignment of Illinois Power
Licensing Engineer in Washington, DC

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

This is to inform you in conjunction with recent telephone
conversations with Mr. Byron Siegel of your staff that the Illinois
Power Company is assigning a full-time Resident Licensing Coordinating
Engineer to Washington, D.C. to work with NRC Reviewers and members of
your staff on questions concerning current and developing licensing
issues related to the Clinton Power Station (CPS). This engineer, Mr.
Paul J. Telthorst, will be arriving in Washington the week of October
15, 1984 and is presently scheduled to meet with you and Mr. Siegel
along with Mr. Harley Victor, Manager - Nuclear Station Engineering and
myself on October 17.

It is anticipated that Mr. Telthorst will be able to assist you and
your staff in expeditiously resolving questions the NRC may have
relative to our plant. Upon establishment of an office location by Mr.
Telthorst, I will provide you with that information.

Please do not hesitate to contact ce if you have any questions
regarding this matter.

Sincerely yours,

.

F. A. S angeabergL

Director - Nuclear Licensing
and Configuration

Nuclear Station Engineering

FAS/Im
,

cc: B. L. Siegel, NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Regional Administrator, Region III, USNRC

h{Illinois Department of Nucicar Safety
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